

Raleigh ED&I team members, Veronica Creech, and Derrick Minor, participated in a launch meeting with District C in October on an initiative that will give students from 12 Triangle area high schools the opportunity to engage in project-based learning with the City of Raleigh. The initial meeting served as a discovery event for students to learn more about the project and to conduct informational interviews with staff. The City's partnership with District C provides students the opportunity to work on diverse teams to solve complex real-world problems.